Court Grammar School

INTEGRITY - HUMILITY - COMMUNITY

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents and Caregivers of children in Years 3 to 6

As you are aware, the Premier announced on Monday, 28 February, that children in Years 3
to 6 will be required to wear a mask in all public indoor settings as from Thursday 3 March.
This includes schools and on our school buses.

This means that as from tomorrow, we are unable to have your child at school if they do not
have a mask. | ask that you supply your child with an extra one, in case it is lost or broken.

Thank you for your continued support with implementing our Government’'s mandates. It is
very much appreciated.

With warm regards
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Patricia Rodrigues (Ms)
Principal
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